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From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               11 March 2014 11:42
To:                                   'martinjenkin@broadsuredirect.com'
Subject:                          RE: Simon Cordell DVLA
Attachments:                 DVLA‐CX52JRZ.pdf
 
Hi Martin
 
Please see the attached letter from DVLA about CX52JRZ. I got the letter today but they seem to have put my Surname as Cardell and
not Cordell so I will be contacting them today by phone.
 
Regards,
 
Simon


